

patty lui

@yahoo.co.u

To ccc@fhb.gov.hk

CC

bcc

30/03/2012 19:28

Subject re 私營骨灰龕發牌制度公眾諮詢

Urgent	Return receipt	☐ Sign	☐ Encryp
--------	----------------	--------	----------

Dear Sir /Madam

please see my comments regarding the subject as follow:

Chapter 4 The licensing period should be at least 25 years. They should use wholly owned premises or land for the collabarium.

25 years at least can provide a reasonable time period for the descendents to rest their minds for the use of collumbarium. It also gives the investor confidence for continue improvement to the service provide.

Chapter 5 No merit for pre existed illegal collumbaria.

Chapter 7 transition period should be as short as possible. Thats why licensed collumbarium is necessary

Regards YM. LUI